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SCHOOL@LAB PROGRAM 
 

The department of chemistry organized a programme called School@Lab on 22 July 2022, 
where students and teachers from nearby schools visited our chemistry and physics labs. 
During the event we showcased a range of science experiments alligned with their school 
curriculum, along with engaging demonstrations. This initiative allowed students to actively 
participate in conducting these experimnets, providing them a hands-on understanding of 
the subject. Furthermore, the department hosted a quiz competition based on these 
experiments.  

  

  

                                        Students visiting chemistry and physics lab 


